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SB 226 – Relating to Education 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
This measure with the proposed amendment authorizes the transfer of $200.0 million from 
the Education Stability Fund (ESF) to the State School Fund for spending during 2021-23.  
The combination of this transfer when combined with General Fund, Lottery Funds, Fund 
for Student Success, and other resources will provide $9.3 billion for the State School Fund. 
 
This measure as amended with require a three-fifths vote in each of the legislative 
chambers to pass. 
 
A preliminary staff measure summary and fiscal impact statement are available on OLIS.  A 
revenue impact statement is being prepared for the measure. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A6 amendment. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 226, as amended by the -A6 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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